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Decision 23-10-001 

 
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

 
In the matter of the Application of Aline Phone 
Systems, LLC for Registration as an 
Interexchange Carrier Telephone Corporation 
Pursuant to the Provisions of Public Utilities 
Code Section 1013. 
 

 
 

Application 22-04-017 
(Filed April 29, 2022) 

 
 

ORDER OF DISMISSAL 

 

On April 29, 2022, Aline Phone Systems, LLC filed an application for a 
registration license, seeking authority to operate as an Interexchange Carrier 
Telephone Corporation in California. On August 1, 2023, Aline Phone Systems, 
LLC submitted to the CPUC a written and unopposed motion to withdraw its 
application. Application 22-04-017 is dismissed without prejudice under Public 
Utilities Code § 308 and Rule 2.8 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and 
Procedure, effective today.  
 

Dated October 3rd, 2023, at San Francisco, CA.  
 
 
 
 

/s/ RACHEL PETERSON 
RACHEL PETERSON 

Executive Director 
 
 


